
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
April 1, 2009 
 
To:  Paul Meinholz 
Basketball Coordinator St. Alphonsus 
cc:   Parkview Parochial League Board members 
 
Dear Paul 
 
The Parkview Board had a chance to review your explanation of the uneven splits for your 
6th grade boys teams. The board discussed the situation at our 3/25/09 meeting and is 
satisfied that you made a good faith effort to adjust the teams by moving players. It did not 
ultimately accomplish even splits, but the decision you made at the time appeared 
reasonably designed improve the talent on the weakest of the three teams. The board will 
not take any action as a result of the division on these teams.  
 
Please call or reply if you need some further clarification.  
 
On behalf of the Parkview Parochial League Board, 
 
Bob Roloff 
Parkview Basketball Coordinator 
Rol7033@yahoo.com 
640-5837 
 


